
Dear Parents,

Reminders:.
● Grade Nine Fundraiser - Movie Night at CCS -see email re: tickets
● Royal Alberta Museum-Field Trip- Thursday April 18, 2024 - see attached

letter for more information.
● PD Day - No School on April 19th
● Auction Fundraiser - April 27, 2024 (See Chronicle for more info)

English Language Arts (ELA)
● Students will continue to receive spelling words in their agenda and will

be posted on Google Classroom.
● We are currently examining how the form and structure of texts can

support the communication of ideas and information for a variety of
purposes, including to inform, persuade, and provide enjoyment. This
includes looking at the genre of different texts and understanding that
narrative texts can be fiction or nonfiction and follow a particular
structure.

● Students are encouraged to read at home and practice spelling words
daily.

● Library is on Fridays.

Art
● As the weather warms up, the plan is to spend some time enjoying

God’s creation while we further develop skills in Art.

Math
● Our next unit in math is Multiplication. This unit helps students develop mental

and written strategies for whole number multiplication including:
○ Multiplying 2 and 3 digit numbers by 1 digit numbers.
○ Multiplying whole numbers by the power of ten.
○ The standard algorithm for multiplication and,
○ Using multiplication techniques to solve word problems.

https://ccs.blackgold.ca/


Bible
● Our current unit is a Review from Creation through Joshua: The lives of

Old Testament people show how God revealed Himself to them and led
them into a relationship of love and obedience to Him. We can learn
many lessons from their lives on being Faithful Followers!
Memory Verse: Hebrews 11: 1-3

Social Studies (SS)
● This month we will begin a project called My Alberta Story. This project

will give students an opportunity to learn more about their own family
history and God’s faithfulness through the years. There will be
interview questions coming home soon.

Science
● We are beginning our newest unit, Waste in God’s World. This unit aims

to empower students with the knowledge and skills to make informed
choices about waste management, promote environmental
sustainability, and take care of God’s world by finding ways to
contribute to creating a cleaner and healthier planet.

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please contact us by email.

Jennifer and Charlene



Our grade four class will be going to the Royal Alberta Museum in
Edmonton on Thursday, April 18th at 9:00am. This trip aligns
with our Social Studies curriculum and gives us an opportunity to
learn more about our province including the six Alberta Regions
that we have been learning about in class.

We will leave Covenant at 9:00 am and return by 3:00 pm. The
students will need to bring a non-microwaveable snack and lunch.

This trip will also include a scavenger hunt. Students will look
throughout the museum for information that will help them gain
a deeper understanding of the history, stories and cultures of the
people that make up our province.

To those who have volunteered to be team leaders...
You will receive more info about your responsibilities soon.

Thank you,

Jennifer


